Borough of Highlands
Public Notice

Please be advised that the Borough of Highlands Planning Board regular
meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 8. 2012 was cancelled due to
the weather. The next regular meeting will be held at the Highlands
Elementary School located at 360 Navesink Ave, Highlands NJ 07732.

Caroyln Cummins
Board Secretary





